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News Release
FEMA REBUILDING ADVICE AVAILABLE IN FAYETTEVILLE AND GARNER

RALEIGH, N.C. – Safe-rebuilding specialists from the Federal Emergency Management Agency will be in Fayetteville and Garner for several days to provide free rebuilding information and answer questions about how to strengthen property. 

“We have several proven measures for home and business owners to consider when they repair their storm-damaged homes or conduct any property improvements,” said Mike Bolch, federal coordinating officer for FEMA in North Carolina. “It could save a lot of time and money for owners to strengthen property during a major overhaul when they may have some wiggle room in planning and budgeting.”

FEMA advisors will be at the following:

	Lowe’s Home Improvement 

3909 Ramsey St. 

Fayetteville, NC 28311


	The Home Depot

2060 Skibo Road 

Fayetteville, NC 28314



	Lowe’s Home Improvement

1575 U.S. Hwy 70 West

Garner, NC 27529


	


They are available from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Thursday, May 5, through Monday, May 9.  On Tuesday, 
May 10, they will be available from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Information about strengthening property can be downloaded at http://www.fema.gov/rebuild/
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